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Al Ain University honouring distinguished students remotely

Al Ain University honored the Honor List students for the first semester of the academic year
2019-2020, during a virtual meeting organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs (Al Ain
Campus) remotely in the presence of Prof. Ghaleb Al Refae, AAU President, Dr. Ibtehal Abu
Rezeq, Dean of Students Affairs, students and their families.

The organization of this meeting was made to enhance communication with students and keep
the scientific life going in spite of the pandemic situation due to Corona virus.

Al Refae stressed on the Al Ain University’s keenness to pay attention to all students,
especially the distinguished ones, pointing out that excellence is a trait that distinguishes the
student from his peers, whether in the university or after graduation. He also thanked the
students’ families, as they are the main factor that contributes to students' excellence.

Al Refae called the students to preserve their superiority until graduation, and hope of meeting
them all with the beginning of the new academic year 2020-2021.

For her part, Dr. Abu Rezeq said that the university was keen to carry out this honor even if it
was from a distance, as the Deanship of Student Affairs used to organize a ceremony honoring



the university’s honor list in a quarterly manner without this habit being interrupted for many
years, wishing all of the students continued success.
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